

Warm Springs Park: Site Planning Workshops

Salt Lake City's Parks and Public Lands Program wants to hear from you about Warm Springs Park. The City is updating the site plan for the park. The planning process will create a vision for the park, determine desired uses, and identify if new facilities are needed. The final plan will guide future development in the park. Please join us to share your thoughts on what this place can become!

Project Workshop: Preferred Concept
Tuesday, March 17, 7:00-9:00 pm
Salt Lake City Main Library

Salt Lake City Main Library
Conference Room, Level 4

This is the third scheduled workshop for this planning effort. The first two occurred on January 21st and February 17th, 2015. Information on these two public meetings can be found on our website at: http://www.slcgov.com/cityparks/site-plan-warm-springs-park

For more information:

Nancy Monteith, Park Planner Salt Lake City Parks and Public Lands Department Nancy.monteith@slcgov.com